
MINUTES	OF	THE	MONTHLY	TELECONFERENCE
OF	THE	LIBERTARIAN	PARTY	OF	NEW	YORK	EXECUTIVE	COMMITTEE,

AUGUST	3,	2008

Present:	

Mr.	Sundwall	(chair)
Mr.	Axinn
Ms.	Capozzi
Mr.	Carling
Mr.	Cooper
Mr.	Dobrian
Mr.	Edes
Ms.	Hungerford
Mr.	Kessler
Mr.	Martin
Mr.	Popkin
Mr.	Reid
Dr.	Stevens

The	meeting	was	called	to	order	at	2000.

Treasurer’s	Report	by	Mr.	Popkin.	For	petitioning,	we	have	so	far	spent	more	than	
$2,000	of	the	$20,000	authorized,	of	which	$1,300	is	outstanding.	We	have	$18,800	
in	the	bank.

The	petitioning	situation	was	discussed.

The	meeting	adjourned	at	2017

Joseph	Dobrian,	Secretary
Libertarian	Party	of	New	York


